
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

September 27, 2016 

 

Attendance; Steve Goldsmith, Bob Drew, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Tommie McKenzie, Gene Spender, 

Diane Caracciolo, Beth Fahey, Jim and Kelly Sweigart. 

1. Accepted September 20, 2016 minutes. 

2. Reviewed and signed The Warrant. 

3. Discussed removal of docks and porta-potties, we will wait for the last Bass Tournament. 

4. Beth, Jim and Kelly came in to ask that the grader could come to smooth edges on their road 

where a lip was formed from temporary town use, Larry will address the road and send the 

grader to remove the lip. 

5. Discussed Cushman Pond Survey with Gene and Diane, we voted (2-1-0) to move forward with 

scheduled N.E. Milfoil dive. 

6. Tommie reported on LVFD, they thanked Public Works for excavation and repair of the rear 

parking lot at Center Fire Station, inspection and certification of the ladder truck, Fire Chiefs 

Conference, Lovell Muster Team at the Fryeburg Fair, and a small woods fire call where 

discussed. 

7. Ben Foley called to make a complaint about a barking dog, we will contact the Dog Officer. 

8. Reviewed State of Maine Property Tax Division, RE: Proposed 2017 State Valuation. 

9. Reviewed update from Maine Public Employees Retirement System. 

10. Reviewed an invitation to Tri-County Mental Health Services 2016 Annual Meeting and Art 

Exhibit. 

11. Reviewed 2016 Real Estate Tax Deposits to date. 

12. Larry reported on Public Works, before starting brush cutting projects we asked that abutters be 

contacted, culvert replacement was needed in West Lovell. 

13. A question on a non-buildable lot from Richard Rice will be forwarded to the Planning Board. 

14. Adjourned 9:15 


